
 

 

 

 

 

 

February 28, 2024 
 

 
RE: Press Release/Public Notice for Road Closure 
 
Nick Jacob, Owner: 541-460-2710 
Nate Wilson, Foremen: 541-978-9757 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE T 
TRAFFIC IMPACTS 3/11/24-4/12/24 
 
Ajax Northwest LLC will be installing new Sanitary and Storm Mainlines along West 2nd Street. 
Northbound 2nd Street will be closed entirely from the intersection of Webber Street to 
approximately 1500 lf past the intersection. The closure of the North bound lanes of the 
intersection will be in place 24 hours a day, 7 days a week from 3/11/24 to 4/12/24. Traffic 
seeking to head North on West 2nd can follow the detour signage along River Road or West 6th 
Street. Please use caution while navigating this area of construction for the safety of everyone 
involved as we work to improve the City of The Dalles.  

 

       Regards, 

 

 

       Nick Jacob 
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